
JOHN A. LOGAN COLLEGE 
NOTICE OF BOARD RETREAT

William J. Kilquist, Chairman of the John A. Logan College Board of Trustees, has announced a retreat 
of the Board of Trustees, Community College District No. 530, will be held at 5:30 p.m., Monday, 

November 18, 2024, in the Administration Building on the John A. Logan College campus in Carterville, 
Illinois, for self-evaluation and discussion of board practices and procedures with the assistance of a 

representative of the Illinois Community College Trustees Association; and evaluation of the President. 

AGENDA
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
Board Retreat 
Monday, November 18, 2024 
5:30 p.m. 
Administration Building 

  John A. Logan College 

1. CALL TO ORDER

2. OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS/QUESTIONS

3. CLOSED SESSION
The Board will  go  into  closed session  for  an  unspecified period  to  meet  with  a representative  of 
the Illinois Community College Trustees Association for the purpose of self-evaluation, practices, and 
procedures, and evaluation of the President.

4. RETURN TO OPEN SESSION

5. ANNOUNCEMENTS

6. ADJOURNMENT
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